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March 1, 2022  
  
Ms. Shonta Dunston 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 N. Salisbury Street 
Raleigh, NC 27603 
  

Re: Docket No. E-100, Sub 179 
Carbon Plan of Duke Energy Progress, LLC, and Duke Energy 
Carolinas, LLC (together, “Duke”), Pursuant to Session Law 2021-165 
CCEBA Letter Regarding Stakeholder Meetings 

  
Dear Ms. Dunston, 
  
The Carolinas Clean Energy Business Association (“CCEBA”), Intervenor in the 
above docket, pursuant to the February 22, 2022 Order Scheduling Additional 
Update Conference respectfully requests the opportunity to briefly comment 
regarding the sufficiency of the Carbon Plan stakeholder process on March 7, 2022.  
 
This letter is being filed and served upon all parties to this docket. 
 
  
Sincerely, 
  
/s/John D. Burns 
 
General Counsel 
Carolinas Clean Energy Business Association 
 


